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24.11.22  
 

HELPING HANDS FOOD BANK NEW MILLS  

  

Helping Hands have been in touch to let us know how they can support families. Please 

read the following guidance and get in touch with school if you need further support.  

  

a) The best option is to call Helping Hands directly to arrange a delivery / collection – on 

07425 177999.  

  

b) Helping Hands can call you and arrange to deliver food parcel/s direct to households at 

a mutually agreeable time. If this is the best service for you, please email school stating,‘I 

give consent for school to share our family contact details with Helping Hands, so they can 

arrange delivery.’ The Helping Hands service is confidential and in line with GDPR laws they 

do not share data with any other organisation.  

  

c) You can also contact Helping Hands and ask if they would deliver a parcel to school and 

collect from us.  

  

d) In addition, Helping Hands will be distributing Christmas hampers to give families an 

extra help at this expensive time of year.  If you would like to be included on the hamper 

recipient list, please get in touch with school (again, email preferred).  

  

Best wishes  

  

Katy-Lou Evans  

New Mills Helping Hands  

  

Mr. A. Parry  

High Peak Federation  
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